
2024 NSF Guidelines updates that affect submissions from May 20, 2024 and after 

The National Science Foundation (NSF) released their 2024 Proposal and Award Policy & Procedures Guide 
(PAPPG) earlier this year. The updated guidelines have a few significant updates we would like to highlight for 
you as the changes are effective for proposals submitted or due on or after May 20, 2024. For anyone with a 
fixed deadline prior, or submitting a proposal without a listed deadline prior to May 20th, the submission 
requirements remain under the 2023 PAPPG. 

A summary of key changes is available from the NSF here. Below are a few highlighted changes for submissions:  

1. 


